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I wish to place my objection to the area near Ridgehill Wood remaining in any plan for future 
development.  
 
This is an area used by very many people as it is within WALKING distance of hundreds of houses. 
The views from the paths in the wood are uplifting and therapeutic to all who use the woods. In this 
day and age exercise and mindfulness in this stressful world are extremely important. People using 
the woods are benefitting without causing pollution. 
 
Deer are often seen in the area. Bats are in the woods which could be affected by more light 
pollution. 
 
This area is on the border with Dudley council. Wolverhampton would get all the financial benefits 
whereas more housing would create more problems for the local schools, G.P.s and Russell Hall 
hospital - all dependant on the funds of Dudley.  
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
J. Fuller (Mrs) 
 


